
 

There will be a Reunion of the Plymouth Fire Department for all past members, Call and Career.  The 

event will be held on October 16, 2021 at the Plymouth Elks Lodge.  Any former member wishing to 

attend or wishing further details please contact us via e-mail at PFDReunion2021@gmail.com. 

We are looking forward to seeing all of you again. 

Sincerely, 

Brian J. Thibeault Peter Cofran  Dean Chandler  Mark McGlone  
Chief, Retired  Fire Fighter, Retired Lt., Retired  Lieutenant 
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